KNOX PARENTS' ASSOCIATION COMMITTEE 2020

KNOX PARENTS' ASSOCIATION ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING TUESDAY 12 NOVEMBER 2019, 6:30PM WSA LECTURE THEATRE, SENIOR SCHOOL

The Annual General Meeting of the Knox Parents' Association will be held on Tuesday 12 November 2019. The President, Mrs Amanda MacLean, will present her annual report at this meeting. The election for the 2020 Committee will also occur.

All current parents of Knox Grammar School from both the Prep and Senior Schools are members of this Association and are warmly invited to attend the AGM.

You are encouraged to participate in the activities of the Association by way of membership of the Committee by nominating for membership using the attached form.

Positions available are:

- President
- Vice President
- Treasurer
- Secretary
- Prep Convenor
- General Committee Member

Taking on a Committee Position is a commitment that requires an increased participation in the overall organisation of the KPA and a minimum of a two year term (for newly elected committee members not presently in an executive position) would be desirable.

Your efforts will benefit the whole School and you will gain insight into the daily life of the school, meet new people and even develop skills that you may never know you possessed.

KPA COMMITTEE NOMINATION FORM

Please return no later than Friday 8 November 2019 to Knox Parents' Association, C/o Megan Bailey, 2 Borambil Street, Wahroonga NSW 2076 or email to baileym@knox.nsw.edu.au

YOUR NAME (PLEASE PRINT)	NAME OF YOUR SON	SON'S YEAR IN 2020
POSITION	EMAIL	
ADDRESS		POSTCODE
TELEPHONE (HOME)	TELEPHONE (MOBILE)	